
 
23rd June 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Summer Fayre – Friday 14th July 2023 – Request for Donations & Grand Prize Draw 

 

Preparations are under way for this year’s Summer Fayre on Friday 14th July, and we need your 

help to make sure that the day is a real success.  Any contribution you can make, big or small, is 

very much appreciated. 

 

Donations 
We rely on your generous donations to make the Fayre a success.   

Please would you consider donating any of the following items: 

 

 Bottles of wine 

 Bottle bags 

 Unopened toiletries 

 

 Teddies 

 Books 

 

 

We would also be grateful for any school uniform donations, Book Week costumes, and Christmas 

jumpers you might have available for donation. 

All items can be brought to the school office from Monday 26th June onwards 

 

 

Stalls 
If you would like to have a stall at the fayre, please contact the PTA by email at 

crosshallpta@crosshall.junior.co.uk 

 

 

Grand prize draw tickets 
Raffle tickets will shortly be sent home with all children.   

Our Grand Prize Draw will take place at the Summer Fayre, on Friday 14th July at 5:15pm. 

Please write name, address, and telephone number clearly where indicated 

Any unsold tickets should be returned to the school office as we can sell these at the Fayre. 

Your help by selling raffle tickets to friends and family (not door-to-door please) would be greatly 

appreciated.  Return money and ticket stubs to the school office as soon as possible.  Extra tickets 

are available from the school office if you need them.   

Final deadline to return sold and unsold tickets is Wednesday 12th July. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Crosshall Junior School Parent Teacher Association 
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